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NURSERY NEWS 
Theme Spring Term:  Animals 
Weekly Topic: Farm Animals 

Book:  Farmer Duck 
 
 

Please bring in wellies and a photo of your pet at home if you 
have one. Photo’s can be emailed to the school office  

for printing.  Thank you. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
16th January:  Residential meeting Year 4/5/6 @ 3.15pm 
1st February:    Fowey Class Ball  
5th-8th February:   Fowey Class Swimming all week 
9th February:   SCHOOL CLOSED - INSET DAY  
12th-16th February: SCHOOL CLOSED - HALF TERM 
19th February:   SCHOOL CLOSED - INSET DAY 
20th February:   BACK TO SCHOOL 
4th March:         Class Photos + Year 6 leavers - All children 
   need to wear a school jumper/cardigan. 
7th March:  World Book Day— Dress as your favourite 
   character and bring the book. 
 

Keep checking these dates as they may change at 
short notice 

 
NO RIVERSIDE AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  

TUESDAY 23rd JANUARY  
DUE TO STAFF TRAINING  

HOUSE POINTS 
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who 

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above and 
beyond to help the school run smoothly.  

 
Aylward:     62    Davy:  75      Trevithick: 103 
Total:      1022               1276                1110            

 Well done to you all 

ONLINE SAFETY GROUP 
As you know, safeguarding is everyone's responsibility - this includes online safety too.  We are forming an online safety 
group to improve the school's approach to online safety and improve staff, pupil and parent understanding on the matter.  We 
are looking for one or two parents to join this group, which will consist of staff, governors, pupils and parents.  You do not 
need to be an expert on online safety, instead we are looking for people with an understanding of apps, platforms, games 
and influencers that are popular with children and teenagers.  We need a range of different perspectives to help build our 
knowledge and best approach.  If you are interested in being part of the group, or would like more information, please speak 
to Mr Jewell. 

TREVERBYN DANCE—Tuesday 16th January 
Treverbyn's topic is Super Shang Dynasty this term and their 
class book is ''The Firework Maker's Daughter.  Miss Luiten 
is coming in to teach Treverbyn a dance inspired by these 
topics.  We would like to invite you to come and watch the 

children's performance on Tuesday, 16th, January at 
2.45pm. Your child needs to wear black leggings/shorts/

jogging bottoms and either a red, white, yellow or black top. 
Your child has been told which colour they need to wear.  

We are in need of a handful of clean plastic Chinese  
takeaway containers.  If you have any, please could you 
drop them in to the office.  Thank you. 

PARKING - Please be mindful of parking outside the school 
gates.  Cars should not be parking on the zig-zags. 
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